
From: Hugh Thomson   
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 3:00 PM 
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Ban of natural gas 
 
 
Dear Brett, 
 
As an asthma sufferer and lung cancer patient, I think banning the burning of wood in 
the city of Ann Arbor would be more beneficial than banning the use of natural gas.  I 
have had several asthma incidents from people burning wood, but never from the 
burning of natural gas.  Please ban the burning of wood for the health benefits instead 
of banning natural gas. 
 

Thank you, 
Hugh S. Thomson  
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